
Town Council Workshop  
February 12, 2025 

 
Commissioner Schmidt called the workshop to order at 1:00 pm.  Council members Jeremy 
Newnam, Michael Sullivan, Rose Potter and Walter Chase were present.  Other attendees for the 
Town: Town Administrator Erin Braband. 
 
The Council discussed and reviewed the budget for Fiscal Year 25/26 and provided feedback on 
changes/additions they would like to see at the next budget workshop. 
 
At 2:15 pm representatives from Livingston Septic joined the workshop to discuss the sewer liner 
project that is being funded by ARPA funds.  The Council and Livingston Septic reviewed the report 
from the sewer camera project and determined which sewer lines need to be addressed first.  Chris 
from Livingston Septic will get together a plan and a price to line those mains and the cost to install 
a lateral for each one which will be required due to the new liner.  The Council will review the price 
proposal and then give their final determination on how they wish to proceed.  There is $75,000 
allotted for this project.  Chris also suggested that the Council create a yearly maintenance plan that 
would allow the Council to cut up the Town into sections and jet and vacuum one section each year 
so each section is rotating on a 3 year schedule.  Chris also stated that they would be willing to sign 
a contract with the Town for 3 years to do this work and install any liners that they Council wished to 
do.   
 
Representatives from Livingston Septic left at 3:00 pm and the Council continued their discussion 
on the budget for the upcoming fiscal year.   The next budget workshop is scheduled for March 18th at 
4:00 pm.   
 
With no further business to discuss, Commissioner Newnam made a motion to close the workshop 
at 3:45 pm.  Commissioner Sullivan seconded the motion and it was unanimously approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Erin Braband, Town Administrator 
 
 

 

 


